
 

 
 

RELIABILITY | RESILIENCE | SECURITY 

Standards Announcement 
Project 2019-04 Modifications to PRC-005-6  
 
Nomination Period Open through August 28, 2019 
 
Now Available 
 
Nominations are being sought for Standard Authorization Request drafting team members through 8 
p.m. Eastern, Wednesday, August 28, 2019. 
 
Use the electronic form to submit a nomination. Contact Wendy Muller regarding issues using the 
electronic form. An unofficial Word version of the nomination form is posted on the Drafting Team 
Vacancies page and the project page. 
 
By submitting a nomination form, you are indicating your willingness and agreement to actively 
participate in face-to-face meetings and conference calls. 
 
NERC is seeking individuals from the United States and Canada who possess knowledge and expertise in 
one or more of the following areas: 

• Protection System, Automatic Reclosing, and Sudden Pressure Relaying Maintenance; 

• Protective functions within AVRs. 
 

NERC is also seeking individuals who have facilitation skills or legal/technical writing backgrounds as well as 
those who have experience with developing standards inside or outside the NERC development process 
(e.g., IEEE, NAESB, ANSI, etc.). Such experience should be highlighted in the information submitted, if 
applicable. 
 
Previous drafting or periodic review team experience is beneficial, but not required. 
 
Next Steps 
The Standards Committee is expected to appoint members to the team October 2019. Nominees will be 
notified shortly after they have been selected. 
 
For more information on the Standards Development Process, refer to the Standard Processes Manual. 

 

Subscribe to this project's observer mailing list by selecting "NERC Email Distribution Lists" from the 
"Applications" drop-down menu and specify “Project 2019-04 Modifications to PRC-005-6 Observer List” in 
the Description Box. For more information or assistance, contact Mat Bunch (via email) or at (404) 446-
9785. 

https://www.nerc.com/pa/Stand/Pages/Project-2019-04-Modifications-to-PRC-005-6.aspx
https://nerc.checkboxonline.com/D858E7D6-5EEF-4EEA-99DA-A710E868A98D
mailto:wendy.muller@nerc.net
http://www.nerc.com/pa/Stand/Pages/Drafting-Team-Vacancies.aspx
http://www.nerc.com/pa/Stand/Pages/Drafting-Team-Vacancies.aspx
https://www.nerc.com/pa/Stand/Pages/Project-2019-04-Modifications-to-PRC-005-6.aspx
http://www.nerc.com/pa/Stand/Documents/Appendix_3A_StandardsProcessesManual.pdf
http://support.nerc.net/
mailto:mat.bunch@nerc.net


 

Standards Announcement | Project 2019-04 Modifications to PRC-005-6 
Nomination Solicitation | July-August, 2019 2 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 
3353 Peachtree Rd, NE 
Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30326 
404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

http://www.nerc.com/

